
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Friday Families, 

 

As usual, we remain committed, inspired and engaged at Shoreline. From our ongoing and 

expanding Voyageur project to the absolute highlight of our week (perhaps term) when we 

hosted South Africa’s Women’s Sevens rugby team.  The energy and sense of unity in our 

school has been palpable. Our new family from South Africa brought us closer together as a 

community through laughter, dance and respect for leadership and sport. These amazing world -

class athletes spoke to our school and reminded us that “if there is an obstacle in your way- go 

over it or go around it but don’t let it stop you.” #wordstoliveby. Special thanks to our coach 

Tom Woods for his talent, commitment to our school, and love of the sport of rugby.  

 

In other noteworthy news, I must share with you that our Vice Principal “Mr. D”- VP 

extraordinaire, is moving on. Jeff Duyndam has been appointed the new Vice Principal at 

Glanford Middle School. “Mr. D” has brought so much to the culture at Shoreline. From ABL 

and healthy foods to DJ’d dance parties and rock-blockers with strobe lights, Mr. D’s energy 

and enthusiasm for fun, laughter and playfulness will be missed. We wish Jeff continued 

success on his path. Thank you for everything you have contributed to Shoreline, Jeff. Your 

future is bright! 

 

While goodbyes are difficult, change is healthy and helps us grow.  In keeping with those 

sentiments, I am delighted to welcome Michelle Troughton to the role of Vice Principal at 

Shoreline.  Michelle has been at Shoreline for one year now as one of our teachers with a 

specialty in working with students who have special needs. Michelle brings a wealth of 

knowledge and experience to our team at Shoreline. We are very fortunate to have her “at the 

helm” and I am grateful for her skill set and support. 

 

Thank you to our Shoreline PAC for their hard work and vision in coordinating and executing 

our second annual Shoreline Survivor event. It was a blast! Shoreline PAC is always accepting 

new members. We need you as family members and are very grateful for your partnership in 

supporting our kids. 

 

Take care, 

 

Nadine 

Principal 

e - STORM Bulletin 
Taking Education by Storm! 

 
FOR THE WEEK OF:  April 20 - April 24, 2015 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Shoreline 

Tuesday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Wednesday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Thursday Hot Breakfast $2 
Soup & Salad $5 

8:10 -8:25 am 

12:11 pm 

Friday Hot Breakfast $2 8:10 -8:25 am 

 
 

Shoreline 

Tuesday After School Club 
Guys Night 
Girls Night 

3-6 pm 

7-9 pm 

7-9 pm 

Wednesd

ay 

After School Club 
Nights Alive 

3-6 pm 

6:30 - 8:30 

pm 

Thursday Chef Mark 
Mindfulness Rm. 26 

3:30-5:30 pm 

3:00-5:30 pm 

Friday Nights Alive 
Drop in Floor Hockey 

Art Start 
 

8-10 pm 

3-4 pm 

3-6pm 

 

Calendar Dates Upcoming: 

Fellowship Group to 

 Camp Bernard 

April 27 & 28 

 

 

 

Monday, April 20th 

 Pro-D - No School 
 
Tuesday, April 21st 

 Boys Gr. 6/7 Rugby Game @ Cedar Hill 3:45-5:00 

 
Wednesday, April 22nd

  
 Girls Rugby Game @ Cedar Hill 3:45-5:00 

 
Thursday, April 23rd 

 Boys Gr. 7/8 Rugby Game @ Shoreline 3:45-5:00 

 
Friday, April 24th 

 YCI Bake Sale at break  
 

 

 


